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Our file: 1215-9 

 
 
May 13, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Re: Complaint from TFO pursuant to paragraph 7(1)(f) of the Farm Products Agencies 

Act 
 
 
Parties to the complaint: 
 
 
The following is in response to Turkey Farmers of Ontario letters dated August 28, 2015, 
and April 28, 2016, requesting the withdrawal of the above mentioned complaint and 
informing the Council on the arbitration process. 
 
I am happy to inform you that Council made the decision to close the complaint based on 
the complainant’s requests for withdrawal and the Arbitration Decision of                 
March 22, 2016, a summary of which, entitled Detailed Release to Stakeholders, was 
received on April 26, 2016.  
 
That being said, Council remains interested in receiving a copy of the Arbitration 
Decision. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 613-
759-1562 or by email at nathalie.vanasse@agr.gc.ca.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Nathalie Vanasse 
Registrar 
 
 
 

mailto:nathalie.vanasse@agr.gc.ca

